
BOURNE ABBEY CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY 
CEO/Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

Head of School: Mr P Houghton  

Email: BAP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk 

Abbey Road              Tel: 01778 422163 

Bourne   
     

                                                                            31st October 2024

  

    

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

ECO-WARRIORS 2024-25 

 

We are excited to tell you that your child has been chosen as their class Eco-

Warrior for this academic year.  

 

Last year, the Eco Team worked to secure a £500 grant with which we 

purchased litter picking equipment and benches for our environmental area. As 

part of this grant, we are lucky to have Learning Through Landscapes coming to 

school to work with our Eco-Warriors on completing a school Climate Audit. This 

will take place on the afternoon of Monday 11th November and will involve 

spending time outdoors.  

 

Please ensure that your child is equipped with a waterproof coat and, if possible, 

a pair of wellies for the day. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Sandfield & Miss Campbell 

Eco Team 

 


